
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

On November 29, 1983, Mr. William Winchester, Subforeman A
in the Line Construction Department, received permission to return to
regular employment from LTD. Accordingly, Company proposes pursuant
to Section 112.15 of the Physical Agreement, to return Mr. Winchester
to active service in his former capacity. This action will not result
in any displacements.

It is our understanding that Mr. Joe Ellioff, Union Business
Representative, is in full concurrence with this proposal.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed
copy of this letter to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as
of the date hereof.
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